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Comments: I believe the proposed changes are being made in order to get a plan on paper, regardless of the

communities the changes will affect.  We do not need less people in our forests.  Locking up the forest will impact

many people who have cherished going to the forest to recreate, provide for thier families and make a living for

many generations.  Please quit doing this process just to get the people out of the woods and expand the heavy

force and regulation of the government.

 

Respectfully submitted.

 

Debra and Larry Smith 

 


